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The Cathedral parish acknowledges the Whadjuk people 
of the Noongar nation, the Traditional Owners who have 

walked upon and cared for this land for thousands of 
years. We acknowledge the continued deep spiritual 
attachment and relationship of Aboriginal and Torres 

Strait Islander peoples to this country and commit 
ourselves to the ongoing journey of reconciliation. 

1ST SUNDAY OF LENT YEAR C  
 

Saturday 6 March 
5:00pm  -  6:00pm Confessions 

6:00pm  -  Vigil Mass 
 

Sunday 7 March 
8:00am  -  Mass 
9:30am  -  Mass 

                               11:00am  -  Mass 
                                 5:00pm  -  Mass 

 

Monday – Friday 
8:00am  -  Mass 

11:00am  -  12:00 noon Confession 
12:10pm  -  Mass 

 

Wednesday 
7:30pm  - Miraculous Medal Novena  

 

Friday 
11:00am - Holy Hour 

5:30pm – Stations of the Cross 
_____________________________________________________________ 

 

NEXT WEEKEND’S ROSTER 
 

Saturday, 12 March 
 6:00 pm Fr Israel Quirit 
                     (C)  Paul Connelly 
   (R)  Manny Dodo-Balu 
 

Sunday,  13 March 
 8:00 am     Fr Sean Fernandez 
                              (C)  Tomas Everett  
   (R)  Damien Bowen 
   (R)  Helen Ho 
 

 9:30 am Fr Richard Smith 
                               (C) Stephanie Schenk 
   (R)  Rebecca Henderson 
   (R)  Brendon Norris 
 

         11:00 am     Fr Israel Quirit 
                          (C)  Barbara Van Reyk 
    (R)  Benna Masbate 
    (R)  Christabel Lee 
 

 5:00 pm Fr Richard Rutkauskas 
                               (C)  Sean Keane 
    (R)  Josephine Cabagyo  
    (R)  Guilbert Cabagyo 
 
 

 9:30 am ST FRANCIS XAVIER 
                     Fr Sean Fernandez 
                  (R)  Grace 
     (R)  Ken 

 

 
DEAN’S BIT This weekend we say farewell to Fr CJ who is moving to the Willetton parish. Our loss is their gain. Fr 

CJ has certainly made an impact on the parish with his friendliness, pastoral generosity and willingness to throw 

himself into the life of the parish. Thank you, Fr CJ, and every blessing for your future ministry. We welcome Fr 

Israel and his pastoral gifts to the parish. I also want to thank Fr Richard Smith for helping us out over the last few 

weeks and his continuing ministry at the Cathedral.  
 

THE CATHEDRAL NEEDS YOU! The Cathedral is looking for volunteers to step forward and help in our piety stall. 

Interested individuals are encouraged to contact the Cathedral Office and speak with Victor. Thank you! 
 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY CATHOLIC ARCHDIOCESE OF PERTH The Archdiocese of Perth is seeking to appoint 

an Interim Director at Catholic Youth Ministry (CYM) who can provide leadership in innovative approaches for 

attracting and engaging with young people.  This is a time to consider options that may not have been considered 

before and is a time for exciting opportunities to be explored within the context of the Archdiocese Transition 

Program which is currently underway. The position is a 12 months’, fixed term, full-time, maternity relief position. 

The individual who is appointed to this position will have a pivotal role at a time when a review of CYM is being 

initiated and wide stakeholder engagement is being targeted. This leadership position requires a broad spectrum 

of skills and experience, with demonstrated strategic capabilities to analyse, innovate and explore opportunities 

for youth and young adults, that will engage and inspire them to be actively involved in their faith journey. For 

additional information about this vacancy please ask for Julie Fuge on 61043600. Applications close Monday 14 

March 2022. To receive the Job Description and apply for this position please email: 

agency.support@perthcatholic.org.au . Only applications with a cover letter and resume will be considered.  
 

Project Compassion - First Sunday of Lent 

5 & 6 March 

Anatercia 12, was struggling to cope with adult responsibilities 

after her father died. Then she participated in Caritas Australia- 

supported training and gained access to psychosocial supports.  

Now, Anatercia can easily access clean drinking water, community 

members are able to grow healthy crops all year round, and there is 

enough nutritious food to eat. Anatercia feels better supported by 

her community, has more time to study and do her homework, and 

hopes to fulfil her dream of becoming a nurse. 

Please donate to Project Compassion 2022 to help young people succeed in the future 

and bring stability to vulnerable youth like Anatercia. 

Together, we can help vulnerable communities face their challenges today and build a better tomorrow For All 

Future Generations. You can donate through Project Compassion donation boxes and envelopes available from 

your Parish, by visiting lent.caritas.org.au  or by calling 1800 024 413. 
 

Caritas Australia Ukraine Appeal 
The escalating violence in Ukraine is rapidly becoming a dire 

humanitarian crisis.    In a matter of days, over half a million 

people have been forced from their homes and at least 400 

civilians have lost their lives.  Our long-standing partner, Caritas Ukraine, is on the ground, 

supporting people in need during this unfolding humanitarian crisis. 

Your urgent support today will help provide critical assistance including emergency 

shelter, food, clean water, transportation services, and psychological support to people 

affected by this crisis.    Donate today at www.caritas.org.au/ukraine or call 1800 024 413 

toll free. 
 

http://www.caritas.org.au/projectcompassion

